
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VACANCY NOTICE 

B-Team (JV) Girls Softball Coach 

 

The Barron Area School District is seeking a B-Team (JV) Girls Softball Coach.  Position will 

begin this 2017 spring season. 

 

Qualified candidates should a send letter of application and District Application form to: 

 

Craig G. Broeren 

District Administrator 

Barron Area School District 

100 West River Avenue 

Barron, WI  54812 

 

Application deadline:  Until Filled 

 

 

The Barron Area School District does not discriminate in its educational program or 

activities or in the employment on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age or 

handicap. 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted in and out:  January 17, 2017 

 

 


